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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

NEGROS ISLAND REGION
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ESCALANTE CITY
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DIVISION MEMORANDUM 03 JUN
No. 29k s. 2025 V<

CLARIFICATION ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE NEW DEPED NATIONAL
UNIFORM POLICY

TO: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor
Division Education Program Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Section Units/Section Heads
All Others Concerned

: 18 Attached is Memorandum-DM-OUHROD-2025 1102 dated April 30, 2025 from
Hon. Wilfredo E. Cabral, Undersecretary, Human Resource and Organizational
Development, Department of Education titled “Clarification on the Implementation

of the New DepEd National Uniform Policy”, which is self-explanatory.

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

PETE. ALIMBA
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent . %
OIC, Schools Division Superintendent
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